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I am writing for intervention on the purposed increase for LG&E and KU utilities. I feel 

very strongly regarding this matter. I saw in the paper that residential customers will be 

the ones to bear this increase. I need your commission to understand that there are 

several citizens that are aged and on fixed income that can't afford this increase or at 

least such a large increase in the bill. I would like to also emphasize there are an 

increasing number of single mothers who also are on fixed income not to mention the 

ones that are low income. The program that offers help with bills in the winter time has 

not increased however the ones that need it has. I can understand that improvements 

need to be made but why not increase the usage bills to companies as well as residents. 

I personally am tired of every few months that an increase in requested by LG&E/KU 

and the "residents" are the ones to have to pay for the increase. I know there has to be 

a better way than to drain all the folks on fixed income and basically that is taking food 

from the mouths of the citizens and most of all the seniors. Thank you for taking the 

time to consider my and many other opinions in this matter and hopefully when you go 

to vote on this increase you will consider the above opinion. 

Warm regards,

Teresa V Miller
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